
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians: 

Year-3 students are learning this term about Salah (Prayer), and we would like 

your participation with our lovely students on this topic.  

They have a project which needs to be done as homework.  Kindly help your child 

with this and to encourage them to know the importance of Salah.  

 

Project:  capture a picture of your child practicing the steps of Salah.  Create a 

poster of A3 /A4 size to be displayed in the class. 

The project needs to be submitted on Sunday 28th January 2018. 

Your support in this is highly appreciated  

 

Regards  

Sial Khan 

Islamic Studies Teacher  


